
 

 

CITY OF SNYDER, TEXAS 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
Notice is hereby given that the City Council of the City of Snyder, Texas, will hold a Public 

Hearing on Monday, August 5, 2019, at 5:30 p.m. in the City Council Chambers, City Hall, 

1925 24th Street, Snyder, Texas, to receive comments regarding the proposed Street 

Maintenance Fee, which would be a monthly fee beginning January 1, 2020 collected from 

benefitted properties within the City limits to help pay for the costs of planning, 

constructing, operating, monitoring, inspecting, maintaining, repairing, improving, 

constructing, and reconstructing the City’s street system. 

All interested parties are encouraged to attend the Public Hearing to express comments 

regarding the proposed Street Maintenance Fee.  If you cannot attend, you may submit 

comments in writing prior to the Public Hearing to the following: 

 City Secretary 

 City of Snyder 

 P.O. Box 1341 

 Snyder, Texas 79550-1341 

 

If you have questions concerning this Notice of Public Hearing, please contact the City of 

Snyder at (325) 573-3520 between 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m.  

 

 


